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Dear Noblesville Business Owners and Managers,

The Noblesville Police Department has created the Business Watch Program to partner with local
businesses on several aspects. This program will allow for members of the department and local
business owners and managers to communicate information that could impact your business directly
to each other. This program also creates a conduit for business owners back to the Noblesville Police
Department so we can be more responsive to your needs.

How does the system work? You will fill out our online application form and that's it... you're in!

What does your business get out of the program?

We will provide a “Business Watch” decal to put on your window or door.

We will periodically send information out about area crimes that are relevant to you.
We will host meetings where we can discuss crime trends and can provide feedback to
problems you may have that we can help with.

We will provide a direct line of contact to our department and create a partnership.

What does your business need to do in return?

We will provide a training course on human trafficking and provide a guide to your business
on shoplifting prevention and reporting. We will have you sign off that you have trained your
employees on these topics.

We will have a meeting annually for all businesses in the program in which a representative
from your business will be required to attend. We will discuss topics relevant to our city and
your businesses.

We want you to provide and maintain accurate after-hours contact information with us so we
can get ahold of you in the event of an emergency.

For additional information, please contact Sergeant Marley Pagel at 317-776-6340 or
mpagel@noblesville.in.us.

Again, | welcome and appreciate your efforts toward making Noblesville a safer place to live and visit.
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ohn Mann
Chief of Police
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